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I STRONLY OPPOSE 

 

Democrats' policies use "color of law" to influence but draw away from the reality. It’s 

hard to believe they have the slightest interest in protecting children from abuse. This 

bill adds to court consequences for consideration, as a required minimum if a gun is 

present (displayed). A lot of damage can be done to a child with bear hands, but it 

singles out a firearm. They are aiming at parenting rights generally, if a parent owns a 

firearm. They may only be screaming at an unrulily child but if a firearm is visible in a 

display case, they get no consideration from the judge for the circumstances. 

 

The nanny state policies have to stop. 


